
                                                Our Community Cares Camp, Inc.                                                              
PO Box 503 

Richmond, VT 05477 
Email: occcvermont@gmail.com 

802-434-6006 
 

 
Jana Brown ~ Connie van Eeghen ~ Jessica Johnson ~ Jesse Hance ~ Gretchen Muller  

 
 
Dear Town of Richmond, 
 
Our Community Cares Camp wants to renew our one-office lease on the third floor of the Richmond 
Town Center for another two years. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you ~ Susanne Parent 
Executive Director 
Our Community Cares Camp 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Community Cares Camp, Inc. is a registered 501(c) (3) non-profit corporation. 
www.ourcommunitycarescamp.org   
https://www.facebook.com/OCCCVT 

Building a caring community - where every child can find success.  

mailto:occc@gmavt.net
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